February 23, 2006

Mr. Robert Worl Project Manager California Energy Commission 1516 Ninth St., MS-15 Sacramento, CA 95814

RE: Edison Mission Group's proposed power plant

Dear Mr. Worl,

I am a long-time resident of the Inland Empire and have seen first hand how our community has grown and changed for the better over the years. The remarkable growth of our community is precisely the reason why we need Edison's proposed power plant.

I cannot forget the rolling blackouts and scorching hot summer days from a few years back. Those unfortunate occurrences caused great loss to local businesses and they negatively affected our community as a whole. Nonetheless, those events revealed the obvious; our current power supply simply does not suffice the growing need of our region.

Edison is proposing a solution to this very problem. The proposed "peaker plant" will provide service during peak energy use periods when the demand for electricity increases. Thus, eliminating future rolling blackouts and occurrences of this nature.

I believe that Edison's proposed power plant is the long overdue solution to our problem. It meets the needs of our ever evolving region as well as the needs of our community. Edison Mission Group's proposed power plant has my support 100%.

Sincerely,

Arleth Perez 553 Huckleberry Dr. Perris, CA 92571

